
INTERESTED?

Michelle Sampson
Child Care Development Coordinator
(608) 784-8125 Ext. 253

Contact Michelle Sampson to learn 
more and to obtain an application form.

Professional Development Grant
The Parenting Place in partnership with The City of La Crosse is utilizing ARPA funding to provide 
professional development grants to all regulated child care providers located within The City of La Crosse. 

CHILD CARE

Child care program must be located within The City of La Crossea
Child care programs must be regulated, or going through the regulation process

ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS

Programs must be in good standing with DCF
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GRANT AMOUNTS
Certified and Licensed Family Providers can apply for up to $50

Licensed Child Care Centers can apply for up to $300

Licensed School Age Programs can apply for up to $200

Limited Time Opportunity!


